
NOTICE 

 

 

Subject: Interview for Admission in LL.M. Part-I Class, Session 2017-2018 

 
Dear Student, 

 

 Reference your application for admission in LL.M. Part-I class, Session 

2017-2018.   

This is to inform you that you have qualified the Entry Test held on  

11-02-2018 for admission to LL.M. Part-I Class.  You  are hereby advised to 

appear before the members of the Graduate Studies Committee for interview along 

with ORIGINAL DOCUMENTS on  19
th

 April, 2018 (Thursday) at 01.00 p.m. 

at the premises of  Punjab Judicial Academy, 15-Fane Road, Lahore, adjacent to Lahore 

High Court, Lahore.  

 

 

 

  (PRINCIPAL) 
University Law College 

 


